
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Department of Transportation to report to the Transportation Committee with 
a list of Vision Zero projects that have been completed, with an emphasis on projects in 
South Los Angeles.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2019-20 Budget on May 28, 2019)


